Mr. Dave Danner

Washington Utilities and 

     Transportation Commission

February 19, 2010
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Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
August 17, 2010

Via E-mail and 

Overnight Mail

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. (new) – QLDC Reorganization


Notice of Pro Forma Reorganization, Request for Approval; Request for Waiver
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and 12 copies of Qwest Corporation’s Notice of Pro Forma Reorganization and Request for Approval; Request for Waiver of Customer Notice Requirements in WAC 480-120-147(7) and WAC 480-143-210, including Attachment A and Confidential Attachment B.  Also enclosed is a redacted version of Attachment B.  

The electronic copy is being provided by e-mail. 

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/ldj

Enclosures


